
 

 

 

Defect: The lighters are subject to Consumer Protection Notice No. 18 of 2011Permanent 
ban on toy-like novelty cigarette lighters. 

Hazard: Children may mistake these lighters for toys. If children play with the lighters 
they are at risk of suffering serious burns. 

What to do: Consumers who purchased the lighters should immediately stop using them 
and contact Peleguy Distribution Pty Ltd or the retailer where the lighter was purchased for 
an exchange or a full refund of the purchase price. 

Contact details: For further information please visit your respective retailer or contact 
Peleguy Distribution Pty Ltd: 

Phone: 03 9553 0969 
Email: info@peleguy.com.au 
Website: www.peleguy.com.au 

Tiko Lighters  
Sold by Peleguy Distribution Pty Ltd 

Between 23/05/2016 and 04/08/2016 

 


